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Beginning at 10:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 30, the two eastbound lanes on the Belt Parkway

at Bay Ridge Avenue (Exit 1) will be shifted to the left, (to the newly completed center section

of the Belt Parkway Bridge) at Bay Ridge Avenue. The two lanes on the westbound roadway

will remain in their current configuration. This traffic shift will allow for the establishment

of a work zone on the current eastbound section of the bridge in order to begin the fourth

stage of the bridge rehabilitation.


